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17th June 2021    
    

    
Dear Mr Pereira   
  
    
I am writing to offer my congratulations on your recent success in winning a Queen’s Award for International Trade 
2021.   
   
As you know, the Queen’s Awards are the UK’s most prestigious business awards and are awarded to businesses for 
outstanding achievement in their category.  The awards serve to acknowledge and showcase the very best innovation 
and excellence we have in the UK and your success is testament to the outstanding achievement of the team 
at London Examinations Board  
    
 I am aware that you are already in contact with Gary Shiels, one of our International Trade Advisers (ITAs).  I hope 
that we can continue to support you as you grow your exports even further.    
   
Congratulation once again.     
   
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 
 

Alan Pain  
Head – Regions, East of England 
Department for International Trade 
 
 


